
BROWN’S BULLETIN 

Twitter 
In a bid to improve communication as well as promote 
the fantastic work, achievements, and events our 
students are involved in, the school has created a 
Twitter account.  

The twitter account is @browns_school and will be 
used as an additional platform to deliver messages and 
updates for the school. We will also repost any useful 
information from the world of SEN.  

Parent Calendar 
The latest parent calendar was sent out at the beginning of 
the summer term via email. Please refer to the calendar for 
the dates of upcoming parents’ evenings, sports days, and 
community day.  

Term Dates 2022/23 
Term Dates for the 2022/2023 academic year have been 
sent out via email.  

Exams 
The first set of formal exams have been completed. 
Congratulations to those students that have finished their 
GCSE English qualification. Please note that exam dates are 
included on the calendar and to be mindful that exams may 
be going on should you be on-site. Results day for all formal 
exams is Thursday 25th August. Further details around 
results day will be released closer to the time.  

Medications 
If there are any changes to medications please inform the 
school office as soon as possible. It is vitally important that 
we have up to date medications on file in case of an 
emergency.  

 
Sports Days and Community Day 
Parents and guardians are invited to attend the designated 
Sports Day for their child’s class as well as Community Day. 
All events will take place in the afternoon, from 1.30 
onwards. Dates for the events are on the parent calendar. 
Further information will be released closer to the dates.  
 

Parent Workshop 
Murray Small will be running a parent workshop on Anxiety 
on Tuesday 7th June. The workshop will begin at 5pm. 
Please inform the school office if you would like to attend 
the workshop.  

Dates for the Calendar 

Prospective Parent Open 

Evening: Monday 16th May 

Parents’ Evening (Kestrels/

Owls): Monday 23rd May 

Platinum Jubilee Celebrations: 

Friday 27th May 

Last Day of Half Term:  Friday 

27th May 

 

Parents’ Evenings 

The final parents’ evening of 
the academic year will be 
Kestrels/Owls on Monday 
23rd May. Please contact the 
office to be included in the 
schedule. Appointments 
begin at 4.45pm and are on-
site.  
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Issue 012 

Platinum Jubilee Celebration 
Ahead of the national celebrations of the Queen’s Platinum 
Jubilee during half term, we will host our own celebration 
with the students on Friday 27th May. As part of the 
celebrations, we will have our own Great British Brown’s 
Bake Off; a selection of sandwiches, scones, and cakes, as 
well as games and other activities including House Cricket.  
Students are permitted to wear their own clothes on Friday 
27th providing their clothing mirrors a red, white, and blue 
theme! 
 
 
 
 


